st Brigid's Weekly Updates

Happy New Year, our new school term starts on Tuesday 7th at 8.55am.
Breakfast Club will start at 8:15am

S’Cool Club will be open daily 2-5pm, £3 between 2-3pm, £3.50 between 3-4pm & £4
between 4-s5pm. After school activities will commence week beginning 13th January.

Ps/6 will continue swimming lessons on Tuesday.
Miss Hamilton’s Primary 7 will start swimming lessons on Thursday

P3-7 will be going to PYC Pantomime ‘Goldilocks’ on Friday, they will be leaving school around
12:40 to be there for 1pm start, please collect your child from the PYC at 2.30pm. Payment

can be made on Parent Mail or send in £3 in a sealed envelope marked PYC. If you wish for your
child to be brought back for S’Cool Club please let Mrs Moore know by Thursday so we can make

arrangements for them to return to school.

The Citizen Portal opens at 12noon on the 7th January for Primary Admissions. Please note this

is not on a first come basis, the portal will remain open until 12noon on January 30th.




